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Dear TVTP Grantees,

On January 27, 2025, the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) issued Memorandum M-25-13 “Temporary Pause of
Agency Grant, Loan, and Other Financial Assistance Programs” instructing federal agencies to temporarily pause all
activities within federal financial assistance programs related to the obligation or disbursement of federal financial
assistance, pending further OMB review.

This pause will impact your ability to drawdown TVTP award funds for the reimbursement of allowable costs. At this time
there is not a specific end date to the pause, but we expect it will last at least a few weeks. We will keep you updated with
any new information we can share.

If you have any questions or need further clarification on how this may affect your specific project, please reach out to
your CP3 Grants Manager.
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